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20th World Conference on Environmental Toxicology and 
Pharmacology was scheduled during August 19-20, 2020 at 
Tokyo, Japan 
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The conference “18th Global Summit on Environmental 
Toxicology and Pharmacology” hosted by the Conference 
Series was held during September 17-18, 2018 at 
Singapore with the theme “To Converse Solutions to 
Toxic Ecosystem” offered a unique opportunity for 
investigators across the globe to meet, network, and 
perceive new scientific innovations. Benevolent 
response was received from scientists, doctors, 
professors, nursing lecturers, nurses, pharmaceutical 
industries, healthcare industries, researchers and 
students from the fields of toxicology, those who 
involved in this successful event. 

The conference was initiated with the honorable 
presence of the Keynote forum. The list includes: 

• Title: Retinoic Acid Protects Zebra fish Retinal 
Photoreceptor Cells from the Toxicity of Paclobutrazol 

Wen-Der Wang, National Chiayi University, Taiwan 

• Title: Clinical Profile of Patients Presenting to a 
Tertiary Hospital with Mushroom Poisoning in North 
East India - A Retrospective Study 

Iadarilang Tiewsoh, North Eastern Indira Gandhi 
Regional Institute of Medical Sciences, India 

Conference Series is organizing “20th World Conference 
on Environmental Toxicology and Pharmacology” during 
August 19-20, 2020 at Tokyo, Japan which includes 
prompt keynote presentations, oral talks, video 
presentations, poster presentations, workshop and 
exhibitions. The EnviTox Summit 2020 scientific 
program paves a way to gather latest information 
through the research talks and presentations and put 
forward many thought provoking strategies in the 
meeting. 

The scientific program will focus on current advances in 
the research and leading strategies in environmental 
toxicology and pharmacology and its development with 
a theme “Accelerations and Decelerations in 
Environmental Toxicology”. 

In addition, attendees will enjoy special events and 
lecturers featuring specialists and top scholars. It is a 
perfect platform for pharmacy educators, practitioners 
and researchers to exchange & share their experiences, 
research findings about all aspects of environmental 
toxicology, ecotoxicology, risk assessment and 
pharmacology. 

The next series of conference organize by Conference 
Series is 20th World Conference on Environmental 
Toxicology and Pharmacology which is going to be held 
during August 19-20, 2020 at Tokyo, Japan. The Theme 
of the conference is Accelerations and Decelerations in 
Environmental Toxicology. 

Hazel Brune 

Program Manager | EnviTox Summit 2020 

Send an email to envitoxsummit@globalconferences.net  
|envitoxsummit@asiameets.com 
|envitoxsummit@asiaconvention.com  

Phone No.: +44-7723584354 

WhatsApp No.: +44-7723584354 
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